
 

 

 

Notice of Change to Uncontracted Capacities on the MSP 
 

 

Southbound flows on the Moomba Sydney Pipeline (MSP) can be directed to Wilton and other 

points along the mainline, or to Culcairn via the Interconnect. Calculations of available capacity 

at Culcairn and Wilton are interdependent as deliveries to each of these locations use the same 

capacity southbound on the MSP, but sterilise that capacity at different rates depending on the 

delivery point.  

  

APA has historically reported the lower of available capacities to either Culcairn or Wilton. Based 

on feedback from customers, from July 2019, APA has changed its reporting assumptions to 

report the higher of available capacities between Moomba and Culcairn or Wilton. APA believes 

this approach improves the quality of information reported on the Bulletin Board as it shows the 

maximum amount of available capacity on the MSP at a point in time. Customers and interested 

parties should contact APA for information on available capacity at a particular location. This 

change has also been applied to reporting available on the APA website 

(https://www.apa.com.au/our-services/gas-transmission/east-coast-grid/moomba-sydney-

pipeline/ ) which provides a longer term (36 month) outlook. 
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